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JOINT MEETING WITH 

  BOARD OF HEALTH    AND   CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
MEETING AGENDA 

                  Tuesday, January 31, 2017 at 3:00 PM       
                           Town Hall, Hearing Room     

               367 Main Street, 2nd Floor, Hyannis, MA 
 
 
This was a special meeting added to the Board of Health’s schedule and was held on Tuesday, January 31, 
2017.  The meeting was called to order by Paul J. Canniff, D.M.D., Chairman and attended by Board 
member, Donald Guadagnoli, M.D., along with the Conservation Commission.  Thomas McKean, Director of 
Public Health, and Sharon Crocker, Administrative Assistant, were present as well Health Inspectors Karen 
Malkus and David Stanton, and Town staff from various divisions, and public participation. 
 
  
Presentation 
 
Mark Nelson, Horsley Witten Group, will discuss impacts of septic systems on pond water 
quality.  In addition, he will share Board of Health draft regulations developed for the 
Town of Brewster and designed to protect ponds. 
 
The draft regulations address multiple areas to help reduce nutrients and contaminants, of 
emergent concern, from entering pond water. 
 
 
 
 
For presentation, go to the Board of Health’s webpage and see videos to right of their 
yearly calendar, choose video with…‘Conservation Commission’  January 31, 2017. 
One hour presentation. 
 
 
Meeting adjourned 4:05pm. 
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